
FOREWORD

Dear readers, 
with pleasure we are presenting our new issue of the Journal of Accounting 

and Management.

After the International Scientific and Professional Conference Accounting and 
Management organized by the Association “Croatian Accountant” and the RRiF 
College of Financial Management, Zagreb our Journal has been enriched by 
the papers presented at the Conference but also with the papers directly sub-
mitted to the Journal. 

Also, in this issue you can find news regarding the Erasmus + project Eco-
nomics of Sustainability that RRiF College od Financial Management participa-
ted in along with partners that consisted of higher education institutions from 
Poland (Uniwersytet Ekonomiczny w Katowicach as project leader, Lithuania 
(Vilniaus Kolegija), Slovenia (Univerza v Mariboru), Italy (Universita Degli Study 
di Firenze) and The Republic of North Macedonia (Integrated Business Faculty 
PU). The project Economics of Sustainability (EOS) was designed to address core 
sustainability issues which have been playing an increasingly important part in 
today’s business activity, individuals’ lives and have immense potential in contri-
buting to the future development of the world.

As always, all the papers were blindly peer-reviewed, requiring the accep-
tance by two independent reviewers to be published in this Journal.

During each issue, and with every new day, our efforts to promote our pro-
fession are getting stronger including our commitment to strive for excellence. 
We hope that the knowledge presented in this Journal is useful to scholars, stu-
dents and all the other interested parties.

We thank all the authors, co-authors and reviewers and invite you to use 
your input to contribute to our joint work.
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